Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim receives the Governor of Babel Sadik Medlul
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Head of the National Iraqi Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, in his office in Baghdad received

Governor of Babil province, Mr. Sadik Medlul Wednesday 20/9/2017
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His eminence discussed with Medlul security and service situation in Babil province, called for
exerting double efforts to provide services to the Babil citizens, facilitate investment in the
province and provide job opportunities for unemployed citizens, stressed demand and apply
pressure on government ministries to complete service projects, especially infrastructure

projects.
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Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim pointed to challenges facing the province, especially security challenges
during the month of Muharram, and Babil province role during the pilgrimage season, called for
collaboration between security, service and administrative institutions, warned of terrorist
attempts to prove its existence by targeting civilians, stressed the necessity to support local
governments in order to be able to perform their service and administrative roles in the best

way.



